
The Division of Medicaid and Medical Assistance (DMMA) is expanding the groups of
individuals who are eligible for retro-active Medicaid coverage. This fact sheet
provides what you need to know.

DELAWARE MEDICAID RETROACTIVE
COVERAGE

Individuals noted above who have been
determined eligible for Medicaid
in Delaware on or after 8/1/19 may be
eligible to get medical bills covered by
Medicaid for up to three months prior to
their application, if they meet eligibility
rules.

Who may be eligible for
retroactive coverage?

Pregnant women (including
women in their 60 day
postpartum period)

Children under 19 years of
age
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If you might be eligible for
retroactive coverage, you would
have received a letter with more

instructions. For additional
information, contact the Division

of Social Services (DSS)
Customer Relations Unit (CRU) at

1-866-843-7212.

What should I do if I
have questions?


